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Disguise 

Blessing in Disguise 

Thank you for all the kind  
generosity throughout 2014 

Enquiries are always welcome from 
any individual who feels their child 

may benefit from our services. 

We need your support to help 

us to provide the much 

needed specialist activities 

and equipment for the 

children and young people 

with disabilities or life limiting 

illness/terminal illness 

December  

www.blessingsindisguise.co.uk 

Katie Holt 
Trustee 

 

Sharon Sargent 
Trustee 

 

Lindsey Aldred 
Sales Exec /Fundraising 
Officer 

 

See our website for Limited Edition 
original signed canvas up for auction 



Everyone deserves a blessing in disguise…. 

Blessing in Disguise is a not-for-profit organisation 

created to enrich the lives of disadvantaged chil-

dren and young people. Throughout the UK. 

Blessing in Disguise creates a positive 

focus on enabling freedom to enjoy 

treasured memories to share with fami-

ly and loved ones and provides a range 

of life enhancing experiences with the 

focus on improving the quality of life for 

the families and carers of children and 

young people with disabilities, and disadvan-

taged and terminally ill children and young 

people between the ages of 0-19 years 

Blessing in Disguise has secured 
some fabulous IT equipment with 

some of the funds raised to assist 
the development needs of children 

and young people with disabilities.   

We are a socially responsible organisation helping and sup-

porting lots of children and families by promoting 

and providing free equipment, activities and 

themed breaks and social and recreational 

opportunities for the whole family. Through 

personal experience, we know that it can 

often be difficult on other family members, 

who perhaps unfortunately miss out, but 

we will endeavour to encourage them to 

achieve positive changes.  With the right 

funding we have the potential to help many 

more children, their families/carers, providing 

much needed equipment to more families across 

the UK and make a significant difference. 

Blessing in Disguise 

Phone: 01942 316113 

E-mail: Blessingsindisguisecharity@gmail.com 

Web:  www.blessingsindisguise.co.uk 

What we do… 

 Provide much needed support for children 
and young people, their families/carers 

 Provide Free Specialist Equipment 

 Exclusive & Inclusive organized Events 

 Fundraising 

 Fun activities 

 Community Involvement 

 Treasured memories 

Blessing in Disguise Christmas Party 
at The Kidzone, Wigan with young 
Holly who had a major breakthrough 
and spoke for the first time!! 

Another very special day out for children and young 
people with disabilities and life limiting illnesses 

We are currently trialling the first of the IT 
communication aids which can be loaded 
with lots of learning apps, with a young boy 
with severe autism and will monitor and 
review his progress and will hopefully be 
rolling these out to more children with a 
learning need. 

Pictured left to 
right: Annette 
Jackson, BID 
volunteer with 
Sandra, mum 

of 11 year  
Aidan who 
has severe  

autism 


